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Once again, you are to be commended for conducting assessment at all levels of your program, from the introductory courses through alumni.  Your use of nationally normed instruments at key points in your program – introductory level, organic, and at graduation -  is excellent.  It would be helpful to see the results of the alumni surveys and to know a bit more about who took the DUCK08.  Was this administered in a course?  Did only seniors take it?  Did all seniors take it?  As I said in my earlier feedback, however, these are quibbles – great job!

